
HELP WANTED, by Greta van Meeteren, NC Masters Swimmng Committee Chairwoman and Newsletter
Editor

In the previous newsletter I announced Jennie Rogers' leaving her post as our treasurer. Thank you for all of our
work, Jennie, we will miss you! Jen Baker of Asheville Masters has come forward to take over her job. Welcome
on board, Jen!!

Your editor still needs help hunting down good articles for our newsletter. Please contact me at
chair@ncmasters.org if you are willing to put in a few hours here and there to help me out. I would greatly
appreciate this!
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